Car run 11t February 2024
Rathmines Memorial Bowling Club — Barefoot Bowls

Meeting at Maccas Morisset were a few of our members in their day cars. While we were
having our coffee, the members from Central Coast American Car Club arrived to join us for
the day.

Leaving Morisset we and 8 cars from CCACC travelled north to Rathmines.

We assembled in the Bowls room where Brian welcomed everybody and gave a little talk on
the history of the club.

After that we gathered out on the green where Brian got everybody sorted into teams and a
little lesson gave people some small idea on how to bowl.

Then there was a spider, ie everybody bowling one bowl to a kitty in the middle of the green,
this bottle of wine was won by a Central Coaster with the aid of a bowling arm, | think he’s
played before.

Much merriment and laughter ensured with some people surprising themselves with their
ability.

Neil, llly Patrick and Brian wandered around giving helpful advice to all. Not everybody was
as competitive as one rink where it was male against female, and they even used a score
card. A win the male side with one member from each club being victorious. Accolades to
Dave Attard and Greg Nott.

After all that we went in for lunch at the Thai restaurant and the lucky door prize of a bottle
of wine was won by Lynn the wife of the spider winner. All in all, a good day out.




